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11th May 2020 
Dear Class 4, 
 
It was really great to catch up with everyone over the telephone last week and to hear 
about some of the lovely things you have been getting up to at home. I also received a 
couple of emails from some of you, sharing some examples that you were proud of- I really 
enjoyed reading about how you had spent your time during lockdown so far! These have 
been added to our Class 4 Home Learning Gallery, so please make sure you check them out. 
 
I was pleased to hear that lots of you have been accessing the online home learning 
resources since we returned after Easter and have been working hard to complete your 
activities. Last week we changed the home learning to be themed around the VE Day 
celebrations (I hope you enjoyed some of the activities) and we have now decided to keep 
this approach to our Home Learning over the coming weeks.  
 
From now on, our home learning will follow a topic or a theme which will last for a couple of 
weeks which will be presented in a similar way to the VE Day planning and include a range 
of activities including some opportunities for reading and writing. You will also have one 
piece of RE work to complete and a maths grid with daily activities.  
 
This week is International Nurses Week and this is linked into Florence Nightingales birthday 
(12th May- this year is a special one) and next week is Mental Health Awareness Week, so 
our first theme will be linked to Helping others and Kindness. You also have your Kindness 
calendar included in your new books that were collected last week- enjoy completing these 
tasks and demonstrating what wonderful, thoughtful children you all are! 
 
If you have any questions, please send me an email and I will get back to you as soon as I 
can. Take good care of yourselves and of your families and I will hopefully see you all soon. 

 
 
 
 

Mr Fannan 

                              

 


